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I wish to add the following comments with respect to the level crossing at Narborough Station. Currently no monitoring of
air quality particulate emissions (PM2.5) exists at this location. Children who walk to/from school between Littlethorpe &
Narborough are subjected to passing long queues of vehicles with idling engines. The situation currently is bad it is with
the addition of extra freight trains it will get worse. I would like to suggest that a particulate monitor is installed to
understand the current levels in relation to the approved levels, so that mitigations, train movement restrictions or a
rejection of the proposal be considered, if the levels are likely to exceed this.
I have other concerns which I know have been raised many times but as I understand 30% of Warehousing locally is
currently empty it is a shame that this cannot be improved / rebuilt to meet the need rather than this undeveloped land
used.


